
 

                 

             

NOTICE 

 
         From 01-04-2017 onwards there will be no currency 

transactions within the society. All transactions will be 

accepted either through bank account (A/c no: 67047179699, 

Branch: SBI Vazhuthacaud, IFSC: SBIN0070033) or in the 

form of Demand Draft /Cheque in the favour of “The 

Secretary IHRD Employees Co-operative society Ltd 4423”. 

All society members are requested to kindly cooperate with the 

decision of the society in this regard. 

                                                                       Sd/-  

                                                                   Secretary 
 


